From: Eileen Willmot: [N EEEEEE

Sent: 10 June 2019 20:11
To: Planning
Subject: DPCAAC tree applications

Dear tree officers and planners,

List 531

2019/2426/T and 2019/2425/T

T have been in touch regarding these applications with Elizabeth Kelloway who lives at No 29
Dartmouth Park Hill. She is currently abroad and will only be back briefly early in July. She
is ‘not worried about the replacement of the dead tree’, but ‘is concerned about the proposed
pruning of her Viburnum and Wintersweet’. In general I do not object to the pruning as long
as it is not too severe, but not for the reason of a potentially blocked garden studio drainpipe.
If the dead tree is felled, then I support the planting of a native tree which will provide pollen
and support much needed biodiversity, in No 27A°s rear garden.

Many thanks,
Eileen Willmott



